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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Greetings 

My name is Jule Demierre an I'm an independent owner and operator of my own Pedicab and Pedicab operation that's 
licensed in the city of San Diego! 

Throughout this process, I've to the best of my ability, have advised the team that was assembled and tasked to create 
new regulatory conditions for Pedicabs on the San Diego Downtown waterfront! 

I appreciate greatly the recommendations that your advisors have developed and pushed forward and I implore you to 
vote yes on passing the full set of recommendations! I believe that these recommendations will not hinder my ability to 
operate my business! I also believe that the recommendations will allow for a better standard of Pedicab Services so I 
hope that this email will persuade you to fully support the full recommendations with a passing vote! 

Finally, thank you kindly to the Port and it's advisory group for taking the necessary time that it's taken to explore and 
learn all about the intricacies of the San Diego Pedicab Industry. I believe that the passing of these recommendations 
will go a long way in addressing many of the issues that were of concern to those who brought up the issues to your 
board! 

Best Regards 

Jule Demierre 
City Park Bike Tours 
619-665-3929
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